
Do you know someone 
who is all of the above?

Contact us by May 1, 2019 to be considered as a 
trainer in our application to participate in 
“Transforming Teen Services: a Train the Trainer 
Approach” implemented by YALSA in partnership with 
the Chief Officers of State Library Agencies through 
June 30, 2021. This project is supported by a grant 
from the Institute of Museum and Library Services.

Contact: 

GRETA BERGQUIST 
Youth Services Consultant, Library Support
w: 503-378-2528 | e: greta.bergquist@state.or.us 

Apr 2019
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Are you a Youth or 
Teen Services Librarian 
with an interest in teen 
services, collaboration, 
connected learning, 
and developing 
leadership skills?

Do you have a 
flexible schedule 

and the capacity to 
work on a statewide 

training project?
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